
 
 

2022 BRMSA 
Watch Meeting 

 

2 - 5 P.M. Saturday, January 15, 2022 
 
 

All members of BRMSA are invited to attend and help the Watch plan 
BRMSA cruises and events for 2022.   This was originally scheduled 
as an in-person meeting at the home of Bruce and Dot Govan followed 
by a pot-luck supper.  However, in view of the worsening scenario 
around COVID-19 and the Omicron variant, Jane Randall and I have 
determined that a virtual meeting on ZOOM would be the safest 
alternative for all of us for this event. 
 

This meeting will be hosted using ZOOM by Commodore Jack Evans. 
Vice Commodore Jane Randall will chair the meeting and lead us 
through our discussion to start assembling a viable 2022 Event/Cruise 
Schedule.  You are invited to give this some thought in advance by 
considering options / your ideas / your participation comfort level /etc.  
 
If you cannot attend the meeting but would be willing to Captain 
or Co-Captain a cruise, or if you have ideas for a cruise or an 
event, please let Jane or Jack know. 
 
You will receive a separate e-mail shortly with an invitation to join the 
ZOOM Watch Meeting using a provided meeting ID and Password.   
 

Thank you.  
 
Jack Evans,  
BRMSA 2022 Commodore 
 
Jane Randall,  
BRMSA 2022 Vice Commodore 

 

 
 


